
Calling All Catholic Writers
If your’re a writer, or would like to become one, you may want
to  contact  Hap  Corbett,  the  editor  and  publisher  of  The
Christian  Response.  Please  write  to  him  at  The  Christian
Response, Route 2, Box 1, Staples, MN 56479- 9030.

https://www.catholicleague.org/calling-all-catholic-writers/

